
 

 
 

One Stockport Health & Care Locality Board 

Quality Flash Report for the period to July 2022 

 

Items to Note: 

 Stockport’s Primary Care Quality Group met on Wednesday 6th July. The GP practice 

visiting programme for 22/23 is well established. With areas of learning identified that 

can be advised to all practices.  All GP practices have received an update on the ICS 

arrangements as the Masterclass session at the end of June.  

 The Stockport Primary Care Board is in the process of being established.   

 The first formal meeting of Stockport’s Quality Improvement Collaborative is 14th July. 

There have been a series of development sessions to agree principles for working and 

terms of reference. The SQIC will report directly to the Stockport Locality Board as well 

as GM SQG. 

 There has been a Care Home Workshop to establish the strategy for Care Home and 

Home Care Provision across Stockport. The workshop focussed on several strategic 

areas including quality improvement, workforce, estates, market management, 

seamless services with NHS providers especially Discharge Processes to maintain 

people’s safety 

 Stockport’s Integrated Quality Strategy (IQS) is being prepared – completion date 30th 

September. The Stockport Provider Partnership will be asked to contribute to the 

development of the IQS 

 

Key Issues escalated to the GM System Quality Group: 

Stockport locality wish to understand the assurance, scrutiny and oversight process for 
Community Pharmacy (which is commissioned and overseen at a GM level, and how it will 
link/inform the business of  

1. The GM System Quality Group 

2. The Stockport Locality Quality Group  
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